
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

June 25, 2021 
 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re: Docket No. DW 20-184 - Request for Change in Rates 
 Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc. 
 Updated tariff pages reflecting temporary rates 

 
Director Howland: 
 

Pursuant to the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) Order No. 
26,488 in Docket No. DW 20-184, the attached updated tariff pages are being filed on behalf of 
Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc.  These updated tariff pages reflect the temporary 
rates as agreed upon by the parties to the settlement agreement in this docket, approved by the 
Commission in the above-mentioned Order. 

 
Following the March  17th letter of the Commission this petition is being filed electronically 

only; paper copies will not follow.  If you have any questions, please contact me.  Thank you for 
your assistance with this matter. 
 
 
 

   
        Counsel, Eversource Energy 
        o/b/o Aquarion Water Company of New         
        Hampshire, Inc. 

 
 
Attachment               
cc: Service List 
 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
 
Jessica Chiavara 
Counsel  
 
Cell: 315-313-3264 
jessica.chiavara@eversource.com 
 
 


